
September 5, 2017 

Councillor Michael Thompson 
Economic Development Committee 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Dear Chair and Members, 

Re: STUDY OF FILM AND SCREEN INDUSTRY STUDIOS IN THE PORT LANDS 
AND SOUTH OF EASTERN EMPLOYMENT DISTRICT 

A study examining and evaluating the impact of development on the film and screen industry studios in the Port Lands 
and the South of Eastern Employment District was undertaken by Hemson Consulting Inc. and presented and discussed 
informally by the Toronto Film, Television and Digital Media Board at the August 25, 2017 meeting.  

As Chair of the Board, I am requesting: 

1. The Economic Development Committee refer the "Study of Film and Screen Industry Studios in the Port Lands and
South of Eastern Employment District" to the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning, for consideration as 
part of the final report on the Port Lands Planning Initiatives;  

2. The Economic Development Committee refer the "Study of Film and Screen Industry Studios in the Port Lands and
South of Eastern Employment District" to the General Manager, Economic Development and Culture; 

3. City Council forward a copy of the "Study of Film and Screen Industry Studios in the Port Lands and South of Eastern
Employment District" to the Toronto Port Lands Company and the Toronto Realty Agency. 

Thank you for your consideration and continued support of this vital sector.  

Sincerely, 

Councillor Paula Fletcher 
Ward 30, Toronto-Danforth 

Attachments  
1. Study of Film and Screen Industry Studios in the Port Lands and South of Eastern Employment District
2. Executive Summary from Hemson Consulting, Ltd. on the Study of Film and Screen Industry Studios in the Port Lands
and South of Eastern Employment District 
3. Presentation from Hemson Consulting, Ltd. on Study of Film and Screen Industry Studios in the Port Lands and South
of Eastern Employment District 

ED23.7




